## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Masks

From: Melanie Scholtens

**Sent:** Wednesday, July 22, 2020 6:15 PM **To:** Office of the Mayor; <a href="mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: Masks

So I was fuming mad at our new communist law of wearing masks. I think it was a terrible decision for reasons I have stated in previous emails.

However I have come to a conclusion that maybe it might not be so bad. Since masks are supposed to save us we no longer need to social distance and churches can be 100 percent since you demand we all wear masks. So I guess, thank you.